
           

 
The South Blendon Reformed Church Family extends a warm welcome to our guests. 
We’re glad you worshipped with us!  We invite you to come and worship with us again. 

Please join us for coffee, punch and a time of fellowship  
following the service.  

May 27, 2018 

     

 Prelude 
 Video Announcements 
 Call to Worship   
 Welcome  
     

 *Songs of Praise / Prayer 
  Here for You 
  Holy Spirit 
  Spirit of the Living God, Fall Fresh 

 Holy Ghost Stories      
    

 Scripture   1 Corinthians 2:6-16, page 1773  
  

 Message    "Speaking God's Mind" 
 Offering    Spirit of the Living God 
   

 *Parting Blessing  
     

 Postlude    

* Please stand if you are able  

TODAY 

Pastor Gary will share the second message in the sermon series Erased.   

      

Nursery - Beckie & Brooklyn Heslinga, Brooke Teunis 
No Children's Church  

HAPPENING THIS WEEK... 
This Weeks Give It Up For God item is: Gas Station Snacks! 

Monday, May 28   Memorial Day! 
   Office closed   

Wednesday, May 30  
   6:15pm - Ladies Walk (Meet at Church)  
   7:00pm - Welcome Team  

Thursday, May 31 
   6:00pm - Neighborhood Roadside Clean-Up 
Saturday, June 2 
   9:00am - 1:00pm - Sub Assembly (Veltema's home) 
 11:00am - 12noon - Sub Pick Up (church garage)  

Sunday, June 3   Lord's Supper 
 10:00am - Youth / Grad Service  
     

Nursery - Ariel Huffman, Amber Gillette, Madison Rich 
Children's Church - Cindy Jarvis 

4817 Port Sheldon Rd., Hudsonville, MI 49426  
616-669-9872  

Office Hours: Mon - Thurs - 8:30am - 4:30pm  
Sunday Worship: 10:00am     

E-mail:   sbrc@southblendon.org      Web Site: www.southblendon.org 
Gary Jarvis, Lead Pastor  
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**************************************************************************** 

Last Week's Offering  
General Fund (Every Sunday Offering)  
Sunday Offering   $2,772.72 
On -Line Giving   $1,432.94 
Total                  $4,205.66 
Weekly Amount Needed $4,956.57    

Benevolent Fund  (1st, 2nd, 3rd & 5th Sunday Offering) 
Sunday Offering   $435.00 
On-Line Giving               $258.00 
Total                  $693.00 
Weekly Amount Needed $966.47 

The following individuals were elected, by the lot process, at the congregational 
meeting last Sunday. Their term will begin July 1, 2018.  
Elders: Diane Beld & Bob Flieman. Deacons: Mac DeBoer & Pat Zuyddyk.  
A BIG Thank you to the following members who are retiring at the end of June. 
Elders: Rob Lamfers & Verna Meyers. Deacons: Jeff Driesenga & Chip Roby.  
Thank you for the cards, prayers, and well wishes during my surgery.  We are 
praising God for the good outcome from the biopsy. Your prayers were with me 
during surgery and recovery (I didn't get sick from anesthesia this time). It is 
good to be a part of the love and care of the South Blendon Family.      
   Barb Baareman 
Sub Sale Info...Your subs will be available for pick up on Saturday June 2 from 
11am - 12noon, in the church garage.  
Time Change for Village Activity! The June 2nd Photo Scavenger Hunt will 
now be from 2 - 5:30pm!  Also, looking for parents willing to drive!  
New Date for Church/Parsonage Grounds Spring Clean-Up...Last Monday 
was a bit soggy, so we rescheduled the clean up for Monday, June 4 at 6pm! 
Annual Road Side Clean UP...Thursday, May 31 at 6:00pm! After the cleanup, 
we will have a hot dog roast and birthday cake in honor of Pastor Gary's 
birthday! Please sign up on the bulletin board if you can help out!  
Pantry Drive...We will be doing a pantry drive for Love INC the month of June. 
Items needed list are in mailboxes and posted on the bulletin board! We will not 
be collecting items for Hand2Hand the month of June.  
Ladies Shipsy Trip...We will be heading to Shipshewana on Tuesday, June 26. 
The cost of the trip is $15 per person. We will leave church at 8:00am.  If you are 
interested in attending, please sign up on the bulletin board. Any ?'s contact 
Shirley Veltema at 895-6450 
VBS is coming, August 6-9. This year, we are looking for people to lead each 
area (Craft, Snack, Bible Lesson, Games, Music, and Drama). If you would be 
able to run one these areas, please talk to Andrew (616-916-2197). We will also 
need helpers in all areas. Save the date, and watch for a helper sign up!  
MS Walk...Cindy Lampen (260-6007) and Andrea Veurink (644-3941) are 
walking on Saturday, June 9, at Hope College and would love for you to join 
them! Contact them if you are interested! 

Messages of the worship service are available on our website at  
www.southblendon.org 
Adult & Kids Message Outline/Note Sheets are available in the areas that the 
programs are placed. 
Worship Activity Tote bags (WAT bags) are available in the back of the gym, to 
be used by kids who remain in the gym during the worship service.  Please 
enjoy the activities during the service and return them to the pole at the end of 
the service.  

Educational Ministries 
Sunday School - 3 years old - Adult 

Sundays, 11:15am - 12:15pm (Sept - April) 

Village Youth Group - 6th - 12th grade 
Sundays, 5:30pm - 7pm (Sept - May) 

Family Night - Pre-K - 6th Grade (with their parents & families) 
Wednesdays, 6:30 - 7:45pm (Sept - March) 

Women Of The Word Bible Study - Women of all ages 
Every Other Tuesday, 9:00am - 11:00am  (Sept - April) 

  
       

Village Youth Group Schedule  (6th - 12th grade)  

Saturday, June 2 - 2-5:30pm - Video Scavenger Hunt (New Time)  
Sunday, July 8 - Friday, July 13 - Summer Camp (Shake Up Kalamazoo)  
Wednesday, July 18 - Wednesday, July 25 - Nicaragua Mission Trip 
Monday, July 30 - 10am - 7pm - Michigan Adventure  
Sunday, August 19 - 12-5pm - River Tubing  
Sunday, August 26 - 4-7pm - Paintball Vs. Consistory 

Amount received from Amazon Smile 
January 1st - March 31st, for the building 

project was $56.91! When you shop 
smile.amazon.com SBRC will receive 
0.5% of the purchase price from your 

eligible AmazonSmile purchases!
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